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Dates for the Diary 

Monday 4th January - Return to school 

Friday 12th February - Break up for half-term 

Monday 22nd February– Return to school 

Monday 8th & Tuesday 9th March - Parents 

Evening (via phone) 

Friday 2nd April - Break up for Easter 

More diary dates may be added as and when 

we return to being fully open :) 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear families 

Wow! It has been a very busy time since I last wrote to you before Christmas.  

We are back in lockdown and for many of our students that means they are now 

learning from home.  We understand that this may be a time of heightened    

anxiety for you and it maybe difficult for you to balance other commitments 

with supporting your children with remote learning. 

We are offering between 3-4 hours of remote learning a day and the teachers are 

working very hard to deliver this and support pupils who are still in school.  

Please make sure you are logging into Purple Mash daily to read the emails from 

your child’s class teacher.  This will explain all the learning for that day. In addi-

tion, please ensure your child is attending the daily Teams catch ups with their 

teacher.  Remember, schools are not closed we have just changed the way we are 

teaching.  This means remote learning is not optional. 

We have had some impressive commitment from pupils and we will celebrate 

those who have been doing especially well in todays assembly :) 

Mr Stockwell 

Support 
It might be a challenging time for you at the 

moment.  We know lockdown makes life   

harder not easier.  If you do need support at 

this time, we are still here.  Please ring the 

school and ask to speak to 

Mrs Gaskill, Mr Stockwell or 

Mrs Hadfield. 

  Virtual Assemblies 
Remember to login to Teams for our virtual    

assemblies.  We have two a week 

 

 1:15pm on Wednesday 

 1:00pm on Friday 

 

We very much hope to see all of our wonderful 

children at home.  Just 

phone the school office if 

you need any help getting 

on. 

Value of the Week 


